
Dear Members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs,  

  

I am writing to submit testimony in opposition to SB 2137. I am a lifelong resident and outdoorsman. I 

feel as though we have seen this before during the last legislation with HB 1151.  Politics should not play 

with the management of wildlife. Any time politics are involved in management of wildlife the only ones 

who lose are the wildlife themselves.   

Please vote no on this bill and allow the NDGF to do their jobs accordingly.   

  

Thank you for you time   

Pat Weninger 

 


